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Thursday 21st September, 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

 
RE: Year 1 Trip to Slade Gardens Park 
 

 
As part of their learning in Geography, children in year 1 need to explore their local area. For our 

DT (design technology) topic next term, the children must research playground equipment. 
Therefore, we would like to take the children to Slade Gardens Park on Friday 6th October.  

 
We will leave at 9.45am to walk around the local area, making stops to discuss the things we see 
along the way! Then, we will make our way to Slade Gardens, where the children will enjoy testing 

out the playground equipment, before returning to school, in time for lunch, as usual, at 11.45am.  
 

The trip is free to attend.  
 
To stay safe, all children must follow the school rules. If your child has not yet shown they can do 

this, consistently, in and around our school, you may be required to accompany them on the trip.  
 

If you would like to volunteer to accompany the class on this trip, please use the following link to 
register your interest: https://forms.gle/J21A7wPQFZcqdsgWA  Please note that registering your 

interest does not confirm you will be attending the trip. Parents must be DBS checked and will be 
contacted by the school office. 
 

Children must wear school uniform. Sensible shoes, or trainers, must be worn for walking and sports 
activities. Although we hope it will be a clear, dry day, children should bring a light rainproof jacket 

to wear if it rains. Also, your child should bring a rucksack to school that day, as he/she will carry 
their own snack and paper and pencils for taking notes and drawing sketches.  

 
 
 

Yours sincerely, 
 

Ms. G Thomas & Mr Serra 
Year 1 Class Teachers 
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